
 

 

Please be advised that the Commission on African American Affairs hereby gives notice that the 

meeting originally scheduled for May 20, 2020, at 6:30 pm at Frank D. Reeves Center, 2000 14th 

Street NW, Washington, D.C. 20009 was CANCELLED due to the public health emergency. The 

meeting has not been rescheduled at this time. Any information regarding rescheduling will be 

published on the website of the Mayor’s Office on African American Affairs at MOAAA.dc.gov.  

 

For more information, please contact Lionell Gaines at Lionell.Gaines@dc.gov or (202) 836-0826. 

 

 

MAYOR’S COMMISSION ON AFRICAN AMERICAN AFFAIRS 

Wednesday, May 20, 2020 

6:30 P.M. – 8:30 P.M. 

Frank D. Reeves Center, 2000 14th Street NW, Washington, D.C. 20009 


